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11 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
It was very encouraging to see approximately 25 parents at our PTA AGM.  I really value the work of PTA both in 
fundraising and in developing a sense of community.  It would be great to have lots of parents involved.  I 
particularly appreciate the willingness of the parents below who have agreed to take on post holder roles. 
 
Chair   Kathryn Anderson 
Vice Chair  Jocelin Sharpe 
Secretary  Emma I’Anson 
Vice Secretary  Pamela Patterson 
Treasurer  Lorraine Dunn 
Vice Treasurer  Catherine Soper 
 
Teacher Representatives: Mrs Shaw & Miss Howie 
 
Our first meeting will take place on Thursday, 16 June at 7.00 pm in the Assembly Hall.  We will enjoy a cup of 
tea/coffee together and spend some time in small groups brainstorming ideas for PTA in preparation for the new 
school year.  I would really encourage as many parents as possible to come along as we begin this new adventure 
together. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
___________ 
J LOUGHINS 
Principal 
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